
Helpers at Griffiths-Scott Society (PAC)  
Update 

 
 

 
 Wilhauk Beef Jerky annual fundraiser was another success, thanks to 
everyone that placed an order. We were able to raise $1625.00! 
*note there may be a delay in receiving our order due to high volumes, I will advise as soon as it 
is ready for pick up.  

 
 
 

 
Purdy’s fundraiser is now set up and accepting orders in time for 
Easter. Deadline to order is March 29th and available for pick up at the 
school on April 16th. 
Purdy's fundraiser link 
 
 
 
 

 

https://fundraising.purdys.com/join.aspx/2135530-128480?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTEAAR1l3RBtuDevPVvC8QmIZVBDpFK1oDijb2RGKbbGCoMcRt-nDt8JHRjq1Fo_aem_pLqGj_R-CtoV8AmAeUh9EQ


  
 
Book Fair is April 14th-16th 
Monday - Wednesday -Students will be attending the book fair with 
their classes during school hours. 
Tuesday - Open to the public from 4:00pm to 7:00pm 
Wednesday -Open from 4:00pm to 8:00pm during the Student led 
Conference. 
 
Volunteers are needed to help with sales (2 per shift):  
Monday 2 shifts 9:00am-12:00pm & 1:00pm-3:30pm 
Tuesday 3 shifts 9:00am-12:00pm, 1:00pm-4:00pm, 4:00pm-7:00pm 
Wednesday 3 shifts 9:00am-12:00pm, 1:00pm-4:00pm, 4:00pm-8:00pm 
 
*Please reach out to Michelle Hougestol if you are able to help with any of the shifts. 
780-905-4374 
 

 
 

What to stay informed? 
 

The next virtual PAC meeting is Tuesday April 1st @ 7:00pm.  
Email Mr. Van Someren @  trevor.vansomeren@wrps11.ca for the 
meeting invite.  

 
 

mailto:trevor.vansomeren@wrps11.ca

